






Dear AIM 2012 Attendee: 
 
Welcome to the Fourth International Ataxia Investigators' Meeting, “AIM2012: Advancing
Toward Therapeutics,” hosted by the National Ataxia Foundation with support from the
National Institutes of Health, Office of Rare Disease Research, ApoPharma, Inc., Ataxia UK, 
Ataxia Ireland, Athena Diagnostics, Inc., A-T Children’s Project, Bob Allison Ataxia Research 
Center, Friedreich's Ataxia Research Alliance, the Gordon and Marilyn Macklin Foundation 
and an anonymous donor. The primary goal of the AIM conferences, which began in 2005,
is to bring together a group of international scientific investigators to address the 
multi-disciplinary nature of ataxia, better define the pathogenic basis of ataxia, explore routes 
to therapy, and help establish future leaders in ataxia research. Toward that goal, we are very
excited with the final AIM2012 program.
 
AIM2012 will focus on the most recent scientific advances and emerging approaches to 
therapy, with five objectives: 1) Enhance the open exchange of information related to ataxia 
and therapeutic strategies; 2)  Stimulate collaborative research between investigators 
worldwide; 3)  Improve our understanding of ataxic disorders, including shared disease 
mechanisms; 4)  Establish international protocols for the common investigation and storage 
of data related to ataxia and its treatment; and 5)  Promote junior investigators by giving them 
an opportunity to present their work, interact with more established scientists, and meet 
persons with ataxia so they can see firsthand the impact of their work. 
 
The three prior AIM conferences were instrumental in advancing ataxia research. We have 
every reason to believe that AIM2012 will continue to move ataxia research forward, bringing 
those affected by ataxia hope for a future in which treatments are available.
 
As you may know, AIM2012 dovetails with the annual membership meeting of the National
Ataxia Foundation, which maximizes the impact of this meeting for scientists and patients alike.
 We are pleased to announce a unique opportunity at this year’s meeting. You are invited to
attend to participate or observe a “Birds of a Feather” break-out sessions on Friday from 2 – 
5 pm. The “Birds of a Feather” provides patients and their family members an opportunity to 
learn more about a particular type of ataxia or a specific topic which relates to their situation.  
We encourage you to attend one of these “Birds of a Feather” sessions.

Again, we welcome you to San Antonio and look forward to your participation in the conference. 
We encourage you to take full advantage of the stimulating presentations and networking
opportunities that will be present throughout AIM2012. 
 
Your AIM 2012 Co-Lead Organizers,

Henry Paulson Christopher M. Gomez

Henry Paulson, M.D., Ph.D.  Christopher M. Gomez, M.D., Ph.D.
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